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28th November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Y11 Information Evening - Tuesday 6th December 2022 - 5:00pm - 7:00pm

Our students have recently completed their first session of mock exams in the lead up to
their GCSE exam season next summer.

To celebrate their successes, and to provide you with all the information you need to
support your child in maximising their achievement in their exams, we will be holding an
information evening.

The event will be held in the main hall with light refreshments served in the dining hall from
5:00pm. There will be presentations from the heads of departments which will be delivered
from 5:30pm and there will also be opportunities to speak to them should you wish.

We hope you can join us for the evening and ask that you complete the reply slip below so
that we can cater for everyone who will be attending.

Yours faithfully

Mr A Warburton
Assistant Principal
____________________________________________________________________

REPLY SLIP
Please return to the SID by Monday 5th December 2022

Name of Student: ____________________________________________________

Number of people attending (including the student): _______________________
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